
“Soar with the Eagles” 

Gagetown School 
6 Loomcroft Lane 

Gagetown, NB  E5M 1H2 

Phone: (506)488-3561  
Fax: (506)488-3569 

 

Dr. Monique Allain, Principal                 Kara Mersereau , Administrative Assistant 

 

Dear Parents: 

This year, your Gagetown Home and School Association will be having a peeler campaign where we ask you, the 

parents and families to be the sellers of these peeler cards.  This fundraiser allows our Association to keep a profit 

of half (1/2) of the cost of each peeler sold.  Peeler cards are being sold for $10.00 each, which includes coupons 

for various eating establishments in the Greater Fredericton area. 

The money raised will be used for activities that will benefit all students at Gagetown School.  Often this money is 

used to help offset the cost for students to attend special events such as plays, sport competitions, field trips and 

festivals. 

I hope you will take the opportunity to ask family, friends and co-workers to purchase a peeler, as every peeler 

counts! 

 

 
Classroom contests will be taking place in a friendly competition – the classroom with the highest orders by each 

level (K-2, 3-5, 6-8) win a sundae party. 

Thank you for being a part of our very first peeler campaign. 

You may pay with cash or cheques made out to the Gagetown Home & School Association. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 

Jenny McConchie, President 

Gagetown Home & School Association 

461-6659 
 

Peelers will be sold from: Thursday, October 15, 2015 to Friday, October 30, 2015.   


